2205 Hwy 169 North « Algona, 1A 50511
515-295-7101 « www.algonaefree.org
Dr. Dan Jordan - Pastor
pastoraefc@gmail.com
Jocelyn Thilges - Ministry Assistant
aefcoffice@gmail.com
Diane Jones - Treasurer
algonaefctreas@gmail.com

Sunday School 9:00 - Community Time 9:45am
- Worship 10:15am
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INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER FOR PERSECUTED CHRISTIANS
This special month is set aside as a global prayer
meeting on behalf of persecuted Christians who stand
as a bold witness to Christ on the world’s most
dangerous mission frontiers. The earnest prayers of the
global body of believers testify to the unity found only
in Christ. May God inspire us as we enter into fellowship
with our persecuted Christian family.

Throughout the month of November, we ask that you
set aside a special time each day to pray for the people
of the specified county who are risking their lives for
their faith.

Daily prayers will be posted on the church's Facebook
page.

Thank you to all of you who took the time to
donate and put together shoe boxes for
Operation Christmas Child! This is such a
blessing for the children.

Jim and Peggy Warren of Broken Hearts Ministries were
with us in church last Sunday, and they told about the
distribution of food boxes for needy Mexican families in

Juarez, Mexico, where their ministry is located. They plan

to distribute 125 of these boxes prior to Christmas.
Among other items, boxes contain all the ingredients
needed for tamales, a Mexican traditional meal at

Christmas. It is anticipated that ingredients for the boxes
will cost nearly $80 each this year. If you would like to
support this cause (or the Broken Hearts Ministries in
general), send your check to: Broken Hearts Ministries,

P.O. Box 31237, El Paso, TX 79931.
Financial support is also accepted through Pay Pal on
their website, www.bhmjuarez.com.
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A special Christmas gift offering
for our supported missionaries
will be received on Sunday,

Following Worship December 10th.

Service today, we will be
having a Thanksgiving
meal, followed by a
Praise Service and
delicious pies.

LADIES CHRISTMAS PARTY

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 8TH

Come anytime after spm. Dinner at 6pm. Meat
provided, but please bring a side dish of your choice.

PLEASE BRING AN ORNAMENT OF YOUR CHOICE TO EXCHANGE

RSVP TO LORI BY DECEMBER 4TH

We will be having a
childrens Christmas
Program at the
church on Sunday.
December oth
starting at 6pm.

L we will have our annual €3
Christmas Caroling. We wil

and end at the church with a
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